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Volunteer Profiles - New Board Members 

GPFS welcomes three new board members: 
 

• Amy Norton as Webmaster 

• Alicia Rasmussen as a Member-at-Large 

• Victoria Calderone-Moreira as a Member-at-Large and Coordinator of the Teaching & 
Learning Column for The Portland Piper, the GPFS online publication. 

 
Amy Norton 
 
Professional technologist and amateur flutist Amy Norton joins the 
board in the webmaster position. She has over twenty years’ experience 
in information technology and currently studies flute and piccolo with 
Zachariah Galatis. Amy says: "I'm so impressed with the high level of 
events and guest artists that the society brings to our area, and I'm super 
excited to help out this fantastic organization."  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Victoria Calderone-Moreira 
 
https://www.victoriacalderonemoreira.com/ 
 
With a passion for both new music and traditional orchestral 
performance practice, Victoria Calderone Moreira is a flutist, 
teacher, and director based in Eugene, Oregon. Hailing from the 
Chicago-land area, Victoria received her bachelor’s degree in 
Music Performance from the Indiana University Jacobs School of 
Music, where she studied with Kathryn Lukas. Under the tutelage 

of Dr. Jacqueline Cordova-Arrington and Molly Barth, Ms. Moreira received her Masters’ Degree in 
Music Performance from the University of Oregon. Her primary teachers have included Molly 
Barth, Barbara Kallaur, Hideko Amano, and Melissa Ngan. She has also studied privately with Leela 
Breitkopf, Jonathan Keeble, and Bart Kuijken. In addition to performing, Ms. Moreira actively 

https://www.victoriacalderonemoreira.com/
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teaches students of all ages, either locally in Western Oregon, or virtually around the globe. As part 
of an Indiana University-led outreach program, Victoria has privately taught students at the Kenyatta 
University School of Music in Kenya via Skype. She co-founded “Does Your Brain Have a 
Soundtrack?”, an educational music program directed towards preschool-aged children in 
Highwood, Illinois. Currently, Ms. Moreira directs the West Winds Flute Choir, a Eugene-based 
ensemble of local flutists. 
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Index of Commercial Members 

 

 

 

GPFS acknowledges with gratitude the many years of support from our Commercial Members. It is 

because of their excellence that the GPFS mission can excel and celebrate our 37th year of 

extraordinary programming for the greater Portland area, Oregon and Pacific Northwest region. 

Please find their business information on the GPFS Commercial Member webpage as well as on the 

last pages of this event program. 

. 

 

 

 

           

See these listings on this GPFS webpage –  https://gpfs.org/Commercial-Membership 

 

https://greaterportlandflutesociety.wildapricot.org/Commercial-Membership
https://gpfs.org/Commercial-Membership
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